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THE
WYKHAM
ARMS

The team here at The Wykham are looking forward you welcoming you back on Friday 10th July.
We will be opening the bar and continue to do our takeaways. The restaurant will be open again on
Wednesday 15th July with a new menu.

Pease take time to read the following requests when you visit us.

* Pre- book tables for dining. If visiting for a drink, this will be on a first come, first serve basis.

* Make use of the sanitiser stations when entering the premises and take time to read the signs
and information dotted about.

e Please enter the pub at the FRONT door, and exit via the BACK door. There will most likely be a
queue to order your drinks. This will all be signposted.

* When arriving to eat or pick up a takeaway, please enter through the FRONT door and wait in the
front bar.

* You will be requested to give your details for a track and trace system in place. Failing to do so,
you may be asked to leave.

* Only two people in the toilets at any one time. Children must be supervised.

¢ No children at the bar. Children inside or outside must be supervised at all times.

e If you are experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms, we kindly ask that you do not visit the pub.

* Feel free to bring any camping chairs/ rugs to sit outside in the garden during busy periods.

* When the pub has reached its maximum capacity, you will be asked to wait outside until the

relevant space is available. This may take some time.

We would like to thank our customers for the continues support during this tricky time. We can’t

wait to see you all very soon!



